Addendum No. 2

Pavement Rehabilitation on Milton Road

Town of Goshen, CT
State Project No. 0054-0086 F.A.P. No. 1054(002)
Issue Date: June 11, 2019

This addendum responds to questions raised at the pre-bid meeting of June 6, 2019.
Question: Is attendance at the pre-bid meeting is mandatory?

Response: The Invitation to Bid states that attendance at the pre-bid meeting is mandatory. The
Town hereby waives the need for mandatory attendance, given the time of year, short notice of the
pre-bid meeting and short bidding period. All qualified bidders are welcome to submit bids.

Question: How many asphalt core samples must be collected and tested by the contractor? (one
attendee asserted that ConnDOT often requires more sampling and testing than required in the project
Special Provisions).

Response: Prospective bidders should rely on the direction provided within the owned special
provisions, Section 4.06 - Bituminous Concrete, and Section M.04 - Bituminous Concrete Materials,
for all material sampling and testing requirements.

Question: Will the notched wedge joint be required at longitudinal pavement seams?
Response: Based on the owned special provision, Section 4.06 - Bituminous Concrete, bidders should

assume that the notched wedge joint will be required at the longitudinal pavement joint on both
courses of hot-mix asphalt.
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David N. Battista, P.E.
Lenard Engineering, Inc.




